

Lediatric Critical Care of The Lalm Beaches

ALBERTO MARANTE, M.D., P.A. 1760 W. Terrace Dr. 'Lake Worth, FL 33460

September 29, 1994

Dr. Manuel Alzugaray Miami Medical Team Foundation P.O. Box 145180 Coral Gabies, FL 33114-5180

Dear Dr. Alzugaray:

I recently attended your meeting at Coral Gables Hospital on the 26th of September in which we discussed upcoming plans for the Miami Medical Team's initiative on the Cuban refugee crisis. It was truly refreshing to see your enthusiasm and commitment in regards to this matter.

At the meeting I spoke to Mario Roque deEscobar, who handles the logistics for the organization, who encouraged me to cor tact you directly in order to become a part of this initiative. I will be contacting you on a regular basis faxing you a copy of my schedule so that you may see the time that I have available to me in order to volunteer my services to the cause of helping our countrymen who are lingering in the concentration camps and, hopefully, someday soon, helping those unfortunate enough to still be living under Castro's claws in Cuba. For October, I have available the weekend of the 14th through the 18th and for November I have available the weekend of the 26th through the 28th.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you need my services. My specific specialty is Pediatric Critical Care and I have specific training in pediatric resuscitation techniques and emergency techniques. I may also have access to medications and equipment that may be of use to our cause.

Thank you very much. My address is provided and my home phone is 407/547-8525.

Sinceraly yours.

Alberto A Marante, M.D.

AGN-WH